
 
From: david roomy  
Sent: February 28, 2012 2:32 PM 

To: Paradis, Christian - Député; Moore, James - M.P.; Moore, James - M.P.; Thibeault, Glenn - M.P.; 

Angus, Charlie - M.P.; Armstrong, Scott - M.P.; Tykrone.Benskin@parl.gc.ca; Braid, Peter - M.P.; Cash, 
Andrew - M.P.; Dean.delmastro@part.gc.ca; Mike.lake@part.gc.ca; McColeman, Phil - M.P.; Moore, Rob - 

M.P.; Nantel, Pierre - Député; Regan, Geoff - M.P.; ~Legislative Committee Bill C-11/Comité législatif loi 
C-11 

Cc: David Roomy 

Subject: Bill C-ll especially as it affects writers 

 
Dear Esteemed Members of Parliament, 
  
Having been in Vancouver these last two decades, I have developed a profound appreciation for the 
writers of our country, as they carry, I believe, a significant, living and vital part of our culture.  I see their 
and our rights for financial complensation, and therefore survival as writers, to be seriously threatened 
today.  I would ask that you please exercise especial discernment as you consider the amendments of 
this Bill C-ll, including "fair dealing." 
  
With all good wishes for the service you render to our whole electorate. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
David Roomy (former Penguin author and retired Jungian psychotherapist, and professor) 
 


